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June 5th 2024 

Annwyl Rieni/Gwarchodwyr, 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of our Year 4 World of Water topic this term, we have arranged a visit to Sandy Bay 
and Coney Beach in Porthcawl on Tuesday July 2nd to learn and understand all about the 
habitats of the water creatures that live in and close to the water.  
We will leave school straight after registration and will return to school before the end of 
the school day. The cost of the trip is £7 and all the details of how to pay for the trip has 
been emailed to you by Miss Jury. 
 
During the visit we will take part in 3 activities: 

• A litter pick on the Sandy Bay beach 
• Rock pooling on the rocks looking for various creatures that live in the water and 

on the rocks 
• A walk over to Coney beach to take part in an activity with the life guard about 

staying safe in the water. 

All pupils will need a packed lunch for this visit. All children should wear appropriate 
clothing for taking part in these beach activities which should include trainers/ shoes that 
allow them to walk easily and safely on the sand and rocks. No flip flops and no sandals 
please, this will allow all children to take part in the beach activities safely.  
 
Also, all pupils should bring a separate drink apart from the one in their packed lunch. 
Pupils should have a sun hat, wear appropriate clothing (no vests please) and have suntan 
lotion on them if the weather is forecast to be sunny as we will be on the beach for the 
whole trip. 
 
Many Thanks   
 
Mrs. Mitchell, Mrs. Phillips and Miss Jones 
 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
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